Friday 28th Juhe

ﬁVhat a sweltering week it has been! A big thank you to everyone who was able to \
make it to our Sports Day - what a wonderful afternoon! We have had a really

enjoyable sports week at school which we kicked off with an amazing gymnastics

festival.

This week’s traditional tale has been the Three Little Pigs. It has been amazing to see so
many children wanting to show off their amazing story telling and writing skills in class
and at home! Next week the big bad wolf will be returning to our classrooms as we ex-

plore Little Red Riding Hood. /
Phonics

We have looked at words ending in ‘ing’ and ‘ed’ this week, and revisited tricky words
we have seen before.

« »

Next week we will be looking at words ending in “er” and “est”. The children’s writing is
blowing us away—they have made such huge progress in their reading and writing this
year, and we are so impressed with them all!

(Maths \

In Maths we have revisited number bonds of numbers up to 10. Number bonds are pairs
of numbers that add together to make your target number. E.G. 2 and 3 are a number
bond pair for the number 5. It’s really important for children to be able to recall as
many number bonds as possible as these facts are so useful for their maths in year 1.
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J
/ Forest School \

Due to home visits and phone calls taking place for next year’s cohort, we will not be
running Forest school sessions next week.

There will be one final Forest School session the week after - there will not be a forest
school session in the final week.

P.E.
From next week, both classes will have P.E. on Fridays now Cygnets no longer
have balance ability. There will be PE lessons next week and the week after—there will
be no P.E. session in the final week of term. Both classes will need to be in P.E. kit

\ on Fridays. /




